
  
  

 

 

9 February 2022 

BY EMAIL  
Provost David Kinniburgh 
Argyll and Bute Council 
Kilmory 
Lochgilphead 
Argyll 
PA31 8RT 
 
 

 
 
Email: 
 

 
 
chair@spt.co.uk 

 
 
Dear Provost Kinniburgh 
 
Transport for Strathclyde: A New Public Transport Network 
 
I am writing to you as Chair of SPT, your Regional Transport Partnership, as I promised my board members, 
to seek your Council’s support for the vision and direction set out in Transport for Strathclyde: A New 
Public Transport Network. 

 

At the heart of the TfS document is a desire I am sure we all share as local councillors, for a better public 
transport sys




